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. Reference

ﬂlngh 5 %zgxﬁtzr of Shipping,

3, Wilhadistrasse,

B ol e N

OVI8H |
28 ﬁ?;f/’[ Bremen, 26th November,1936.
ACEE.

Lonpo®

|Dear 8ir,

Having reference to the plan of Midship Section

| for Messrs. Bremer vulkan's Yard Nos. 748-750 and the

note:-"End connections of main girders end similar attach-
ments to be welded by electrodes complying with para.

1-7", we discussed the different weldings with the

puilgers and informed them that the weldings of longitudinel
cirder ends to transverse bulkheads and vertical webs

to transverse bulkheads should be made with para. 7
electrodes in the same manner as &lsoO done in theilr

yard Nos. 718 and w7 in accordance with your letter M.

of the 30th September 1935.

AS the Builders ﬁow asked in a letter for your
reconsideration and decision, we would feel much obliged
for being informed what electrodes should be used for
these web- and girder connections to the transvéypse
bulkheads. = |

1 am, Dear Siz,
Youré faithfully,
A G219
The Secretary,

T1ONDON. LIOvVa







